
Nancy Poole
Brunswick
LD 1534
Dear Members of the Housing Committee, 
My name is Nancy. I'm a renter in Brunswick. I currently have a good living situation 
with a nice, reasonably priced apartment and a good landlord. I'm writing to oppose 
LD1534. Rents in Brunswick are high, but have plateaued, and the increased supply 
of new apartments appears to be driving rental prices down.  LD1534 will discourage 
new development, leading to future housing shortages. I urge you to let the housing 
market continue to correct its self by opposing LD1534. 
Thank You, 
Nancy


